
Syracuse Police Legacy Brick Garden 

At Forman Park 

Dedication, Sacrifice, and Tradition 

Under the leadership of former Syracuse Police Chief Dennis DuVal and former 
Syracuse Mayor Matt Driscoll in 2001, the concept of having a park located in the City of 
Syracuse that was to be designed specifically as a tribute to memorialize the Syracuse 
Police Officers who lost their lives in the line of duty, came to fruition. 

Since that time and in the same area as the fallen officers monument, a paver 
garden area was established. This area is reserved for the placement of engraved paver 
bricks to honor the legacy of those officers who have served as sworn members of the 
Syracuse Police Department. 

Over the last few years the paver garden has begun to show its age and is in need of 
some minor repairs and maintenance, As such and with the very generous financial 
support of nearly $3000.00 from the Syracuse Police PBA and the CNY Police Retirees 
Association these repairs and maintenance will soon be underway. 

This provides us with the perfect opportunity to expand the garden area with more 
engraved paver bricks of SPD Officers. 

By purchasing a paver brick, you too can add your name and legacy to the already 
dozens of Syracuse Police Officers, past and present, who have paver bricks proudly 
displayed in this area, and forever memorialize your dedicated service as a proud member 
of The City of Syracuse Police Department within the hallowed grounds of the Syracuse 
Police Memorial Park. 

The cost for the paver bricks is $200.00, and includes the brick, engraving, 
placement, as well as upkeep and maintenance of the garden. 

The Syracuse Police Legacy Brick Garden team will be working diligently over the 
next several months to fill orders for new paver bricks, working with landscapers to get the 
garden in shape, and having the newly added bricks laid and ready for an official 
rededication of the paver garden area by the end of the year. 

Don't’ delay, place your order today to be included in this year’s brick placement.  
Order forms are available at the Syracuse Police PSB Patrol Office, SPD PSB 

Personnel Office, Patrol East, PSB CID, the Syracuse Fire Department Federal Credit Union 
and online at syrfirecu.com/Syracuse-police-legacy-brick-garden and syracusepba.com. 
 
Contact: 
John Savage 315-263-2349 
Rich Trudell 315-263-4078 



Syracuse Police Legacy Brick Garden Order Form 
 
 
Purchaser Information 

Name (please print): _________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________________ State: ________ Zip: ______________ 

Phone: ___________________________ Email: ___________________________ 

Brick and Engraving Information - Use one form per brick ordered 

Cost: 4x8 brick total cost is $200.00 

Inscription: 3 lines of text per brick 

         15 character limit per line, including spaces and punctuation 

         All lines are automatically centered and bricks are laser engraved 

The committee reserves the right to review and approve all inscriptions and inscriptions are 
subject to approval. Must be in good standing with agency.  

Suggested engraving may include: Name, unit, dates of service, division, sworn 
date (but no open dates as bricks can not be updated) 

Line one: 

Line two: 

Line three:  

Payment Information 

Make checks payable to: Syracuse Police Memorial Brick Fund 

Mail this form and payment to: Syracuse Fire Department Federal Credit Union  

211 Wilkinson Street, Syracuse, N.Y. 13204 

Notes/Messages: 

__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________ 

Affiliation to SPD (subject to approval): _______________________________ 

               
               
               


